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Dear Distribution Partner,

Effective December 31, 2022, Hammond will discontinue production of the
1447S Type 12 disconnect enclosure without door handle.

Over a number of years, we have seen the migration of our customers away
from our 1447S series where an accessory door handle needed to be
purchased and installed separately There is NO CHANGE to our more
convenient 1447SHK series (Type 12 disconnect enclosure WITH pre installed
door handle) which becomes the ideal substitute for former users of the
discontinued series

As per Hammond standard, the disconnect operating handle is still sold
separately.
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Hammond will be happy to issue an RMA for return of any 1447S
series parts remaining in your inventory. Please contact your
customer service representative for more information.
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